Mr T Mamak (Headteacher) Tel: 01568 616919



Hereford Road Leominster Herefordshire HR6 8JU

Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk

Wednesday 9th October 2019

Cardiff 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

The Year 6 trip to Cardiff next Summer is now being arranged. The dates are **June 8th – 10th**. There will be a meeting to discuss details tonight, **Wednesday 9th October at 6pm**.

The cost of the trip will be £150.00 and a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 paid to the school by **November 22nd** will secure a place for your child. Payment can be made via parentmail or to the office in a named envelope. **No places will be available after this date if a deposit has not been paid.**

If your child is on the Free School Meals register you will be able to apply for help with the cost of the trip. Please apply in writing to Mr Mamak.

This trip to Cardiff will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to experience a 'big' city and is a lovely way to end the children's time at Leominster Primary School.

During their visit the children will stay at Cardiff Central Youth Hostel where meals will be provided. As well as lots of sightseeing, we will visit Cardiff castle, go swimming at the international pool and watch a film at the cinema.

Payment for the remainder of the trip balance will be required by **Friday May 8th**. We hope that this advance notification means that you are able to spread the cost of the trip over the new few months.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S McAtear Year 6 Phase Leader		
Child's Name	Class	
I would like my child to have a place on the Cardiff trip	ı.	
I enclose/ have paid on parent pay a non-refundable d	leposit of £40.00	
SignedParent/	/Guardian	

Mr T Mamak (Headteacher) Tel: 01568 616919



Hereford Road Leominster Herefordshire HR6 8JU

Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk